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One of London’s favourite birds is in huge 
decline and we’re asking Londoners to step-
up for nature by taking part in our ‘Cockney 
Sparrow Count’.  
 
Everyone is welcome to take part. You don’t 
have to be a bird expert! Simply fill in this 
form anytime between 18 June and 12 July 
2012 telling us if you see house sparrows in 
Greater London. It can be done anywhere in 
an hour; at home, along your street or on a 
lunch break at work. It’s just as important to 
tell us if you don’t see any house sparrows, as 
we want to know where they are missing too! 
You will help us gain valuable information 
about where these birds are surviving.  
 

male 
female

e 

Mike Langman rspb-images.com 

To hear a house sparrow and for more pictures of them visit 

www.rspb.org/housesparrow 



  
 

Feel free to send in any memories of house sparrows  with this 

form. 

Title (Mr, Mrs, Miss etc): 

First name:             

Last name:         

Address:         

 

Postcode: 

Telephone:  

Mobile: 

Email (over 18s only): 

Date of birth if under 18: 

The RSPB and London Wildlife Trust are working jointly on the Cockney Sparrow Count, and 

would like to collect your personal details to send you information about other aspects of their 

conservation, campaigning and fundraising work. Your data will NOT be sold to third parties. If 

you prefer us NOT to use your details in this way, please tick the relevant box. 

Please complete this by 21st July and return it to: Cockney Sparrow 

Count, 65 Petty France, London SW1H 9EU.  

Or, visit www.rspb.org.uk/sparrowcount for our free online 

reporting form and more information.  

 


